
Providing a safe and welcoming, sustainable, prime community. 

Lake Lansing Advisory Committee 

Scheduled Treatment Notice 

Monday, July 29, 2019 

HERBICIDE TREATMENT:  Lake Lansing is scheduled to be chemically treated on Monday July 29, 
2019.  The actual application date and time is subject to change because it is dependent on a 
number of factors including weather. 

Please see attached Posting and Posting Map for details and restrictions.  This is the same notice 
that will be posted along the shoreline on the day of application. 

A second application is planned for Monday, August 5, 2019.  This application will cover the 
central parts of the lake.  The Application is divided into two, possibly three, treatments, because, 
doing both treatments and or most of the lake at one time would put unwanted pressure on the 
fish. 

HARVESTER:  On Monday July 29, 2019, the harvester is also scheduled to resume operations on 
the lake.  The harvester suffered a break down over the last couple weeks, so as of this writing it is 
possible that he may be delayed a bit as he is behind schedule. 

This notice and alert through Next Door has been processed for the Lake Lansing Special 
Assessment District Advisory Committee by Meridian Township. This notice as well as future 
notices can be found on the Meridian Township website. 

Thank you, 

Lake Lansing Special Assessment District 
Advisory Committee 


